
Clearfield Creek Watershed Association Minutes
September 17, 2002

Call to order: Vice president John Strittmatter called the meeting
to order at 6:40 followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

Secretary’s Report: The minutes from the last meeting were read by
Alene Smithmyer in Kara’s absence.

Corrections to last month’s minutes: The shoot will be held on Sunday
September 29.  The constitution change is to meet
Federal requirements rather than state
requirements.  The minutes stand approved as
corrected.

Treasurer’s Report: The current balance in the regular account is
$3,864.78.  The grant account has a balance of
$8,494.60 after paying Mahaffey Labs  $960.00.

Finance Committee: The bill for the September 8 cleanup amounted to
$24.79 to be paid to Alene Smithmyer.  The
$37.10 bill for the new style membership cards
from Coalport Printing is to be paid to Debra
Spaid.  The $425.00 bill for the hats and t-shirts is
to be paid to Sean Bartlett.  All bills were
approved and paid.

Membership Committee: There were no new members.  The new
membership cards are now available.  Any active
member can sell memberships and turn the money
into the treasurer.

Skeet Shoot: Jeff Holtz got trophies.  Earl Smithmyer will call
Pat McNulty about advertising in newspapers.
Hats and t-shirts will be sold at the gun shoot.
Hats will be $5.00 and t-shirts will cost $10.00.



Gob Piles: Both Cambria County Co-Gen and Rebendale
Energy are interested.  Max Scheeler will contact
the landowners about accessibility and also do a
study to determine the cost and accessibility.

Road Cleanup: There were 19 people in attendance at the
September 8 cleanup.  The road and stream
cleanup will be October 20 from 9:00 to 12:00.
Lunch will be served following for all volunteers.

DEP Meeting: The DEP meeting will be on October 10 at 5:30.
Jen, Art, and Brian to meet to determine which
runoffs should be prioritized. Brian is still working
on the assessment and is to have a report to date at
the next meeting.

Apple Cider Festival: Ray Hollen, Jerry McMullen and Ed McMullen
volunteered to work the booth in the morning.
Hats and t-shirts are to be sold at the Festival.

Web-site: There are no new sponsor applications.  The cost
for one month is $25.00 for any individual or
business that wishes to sponsor the web page.

Technical Committee: Jerry McMullen, Ray Hollen, and Larry Sutton,
volunteered to do section G.  Art Rose to attend
DEP meeting September 18 in Dubois.

New Business: Larry Sutton was appointed to the finance
committee by Vice President John Strittmatter.

The Army Corp. of Engineers requested the data
on Brubaker Run from DEP.  This data was sent as
requested.  Steve Barbarino will be here some time
in October to look at the project.

Donna Carnahan suggested we do some water
sampling on October 18th for National Water
Monitoring Day.



THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON OCTOBER 15,2002
AT LAUREL RUN SPORTSMANS CLUB AT 6:30 P.M.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20.


